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My wife and I have had a number of close calls with vehicles when attempting to  

cross 99w in Amity as pedestrians.  Since our residence is on the east side of town, 

but most businesses are on the west side, it is necessary to cross the highway often.  

With the volume of traffic having increased greatly in recent years the situation has 

become much worse and I believe some kind of safety enhancing measures need to 

be initiated.   


